
 

 

 

17 February 2014 

 

TD CHROM & Nullifire SC900 Products   

                                                                                                                                                                                      

To Whom It May Concern 

 

This letter serves to notify any interested party that TD CHROM is a recognised and 

authorised installer of Nullifire SC900 range products.  

TD CHROM has undergone training in the application and installation of SC900 and 

it is our opinion that TD CHROM has demonstrated sufficient evidence of 

professional competency in the areas required to be regarded as a specialised 

installer of Nullifire Passive Fire Protection Systems. Further both Nullifire and TD 

CHROM commit to close working cooperation and Nullifire will provide agreed 

service inspections, where necessary, to ensure client satisfaction and project 

compliancy. 

The recognition and authorisation given to TD CHROM is limited to providing a 

quality installation service of Nullifire products and to install these products in 

accordance with Nullifire recommended methods for such installation. It does not 

provide any rights to TD CHROM to act or assume any responsibilities on behalf of 

Nullifire and no responsibility is entered into or accepted by Nullifire in respect of any 

liabilities, claims or disputes, howsoever incurred by TD CHROM.   

Should any party require further information please contact the undersigned. 

 

Duncan Hughes 

Commercial Director   

 

 

  


